
 
 

Thursday 4th September 
 

 
Swimming for 6K - Autumn Term 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 6K will be starting their block of swimming lessons on Wednesday 
10th September. This block of swimming will take place on Wednesday 
afternoons and will run for 8 weeks, finishing on Wednesday 5th 
November. The children will walk to Murrayfield Primary Academy, where 
the lessons will take place, and return to Piper’s Vale before the end of 
the school day. 
 
Your child will need to bring: 
 
● Appropriate swimming attire (e.g. trunks/swim suit - no two piece) 
● A swimming hat 
● A towel 
 
Please ensure all earrings are removed before coming to school on 
Wednesdays.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns with regard to swimming lessons, 
please do not hesitate to contact Ben who will be teaching these sessions 
or Keiana the Class Teacher and Assistant Principal.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ben Newson 
PE Teacher 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 

 


